
 
 
 

 
 

Ansley Common, Nuneaton, CV10 0PY 
Tel: 02476 392318 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

What a fantastic start to 2022. I am so proud to be the headteacher of Nursery Hill Primary School 

and the children have returned to school happy already showing that they are ready to learn. Thank 

you to all the parents who have come over and said hello – I look forward to meeting more of you in 

the coming weeks.  

We have had some new families join us this week which is great news: you are very welcome. We 

would also like to remind you that we have Reception places available for September. 

Reception Reminder 

Applications open for Reception School Places - Children born between 1 September 2017 and 31 
August 2018. 
Please note that the deadline for applying for Reception school places is 15 January 2022, please see 
the school website for further information. 
All applications received by the deadline of 15 January 2022 will receive a school offer on 19 April, 
which is National Offer Day. Any applications submitted after the 15 January deadline will only be 
considered after 19 April, meaning the child is much less likely to be offered a place at a preferred 
school.  
Applications should be made online at: https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/school-admissions-
appeals.  
 
Nursery Places 

We do have a few vacancies left in Nursery, so please contact the school office to arrange a visit as 

there are other opportunities to join the Nursery Hill family throughout the year. These are: 

CHILDREN BORN - 1ST JANUARY – 31ST MARCH - SUMMER TERM (FROM 1ST APRIL) 
 

CHILDREN BORN - 1ST APRIL – 31ST AUGUST - AUTUMN TERM (FROM 1ST SEPTEMBER) 
 

CHILDREN BORN - 1ST SEPTEMBER – 31ST DECEMBER - SPRING TERM (FROM 1ST JANUARY) 
 
Prices are as follows: 

15 HOURS FUNDING - All children aged 3+ are entitled to 15 hours free Nursery provision the term 

after their birthday. 

30 HOURS FUNDING - Some families may be entitled to 30 hours free Nursery provision, please 

check on the following website: www.gov.uk/apply-30-hours-free-childcare 

FLEXIBLE - Working with families to provide both morning and/or afternoon placements on days to 

suit. RATE - For families that require additional hours but are not eligible for free 30 hours, we can 

offer additional hours at just £4.15 per hour.   

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.warwickshire.gov.uk%2Fschool-admissions-appeals&data=04%7C01%7Cearlyyears%40warwickshire.gov.uk%7C7769417f24584e0d953c08d9b01f555e%7C88b0aa0659274bbba89389cc2713ac82%7C0%7C0%7C637734470877033919%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=21mFNiuIGNN5VRT6%2B4wF7bgjyqWz9Q%2Bo%2FyKPERECcU4%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.warwickshire.gov.uk%2Fschool-admissions-appeals&data=04%7C01%7Cearlyyears%40warwickshire.gov.uk%7C7769417f24584e0d953c08d9b01f555e%7C88b0aa0659274bbba89389cc2713ac82%7C0%7C0%7C637734470877033919%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=21mFNiuIGNN5VRT6%2B4wF7bgjyqWz9Q%2Bo%2FyKPERECcU4%3D&reserved=0


Inclement Weather 

Please make sure that the children are dressed appropriately for the changing weather.   

Children should have the following clearly labelled: 

• A coat with hood 

• Hat, scarf, gloves 

• Appropriate school shoes, not trainers (unless PE day) 

Before/After school Activities 

Before and after school activities are open for children to attend.  To book, please make payment 

the week prior on School Money. 

Covid-19 Update 

Please see the government website for the most up to date information regarding Covid-19.  Current 

regulations states that anyone with a positive LFD must isolate and a PCR test is not required.  Please 

contact the school office if your child has a positive LFD.  If your child has Covid-19 symptoms, please 

ensure a test is conducted before sending them to school.  We are asked to send children home with 

even the mildest of symptoms.   

Communication 

If you wish to speak to the class teacher please phone the school office on 

02476 392 318 and leave a message for your child’s class teacher. They will get 

back to you at the end of the day.  

It is important that we have an up-to-date email address and mobile number, just in case we need to 

contact you during unforeseen circumstances.  

To log onto our Facebook account, please log onto Facebook and type in Nursery 

Hill Primary School. It will take you straight to our Facebook page. 

Why not follow us on Twitter? Our account is as follows: @nursery_hill  & 

@NurseryHillEYFS 

 

I know that a happy and successful school depends on us all working together. Families make such 

an important contribution to their child’s achievements at school and together, we can ensure the 

children are safe, happy and able to reach their full potential. I am looking forward to getting to 

know everyone and am excited for the future.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Jeans 

Headteacher 
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